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 This week we welcomed Ms. 

Maureen and Ms. Sara from the 

sub pool. 

 Remember to like us 

on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/BHspotswo

od.  We always update the 

page and we would love for 

you to join our online 

community.   

 

 Please ensure your children are 

not left unattended in the 

building, including older 

siblings. This include pick up 

and drop off time. Before a 

student is signed into our care 

and once a student is signed 

out for the day, it is the parent’s 

responsibility to keep a close 

watch on their children. In 

addition, we are unable to 

release a child to an older 

sibling under the age of 18. 

 

 Please continue to ensure the 

ingredients are listed with all 

food being sent in from home. 

We are unable to serve food 

without original packings and 

ingredients being given to the 

front office.  In addition, we are 

unable to refrigerate or heat 

food from home. 
 

 

 

 If your child has a well visit with a doctor or receives any 
immunizations, please submit an updated Universal 
Health Record and immunization record to the main 
office. These are updated annually. Missing forms may 
result in expulsion.   
 

 Our Kindergarten Prep and Kindergarten Graduation will 
be 7:00pm on Thursday June 20th! We hope to see you 
there! 

 

 Parent Teacher Conferences will be June 11th-13th. Sign-up 
sheets are posted on your child’s classroom door. Please 
let your child’s teacher know if you would like in-person or 
phone conference. 

 

 Superhero Breakfast with Dad or Someone Special will be 
on Friday June 14th from 7am-10am in our Art Studio.  

 

 We will be hosting a Better Together Bake Sale on Tuesday 
June 18th   

 

 Our Summer Festival will be Friday June 21st! Children will 
enjoy fun summer activities and treats throughout the 
school day.    

 

 Monday June 24th will be Rainbow Day! Children can come 
to school dressed in the colors of the rainbow. We will 
also be making a school Rainbow Salad to share. 

 

 The weather is changing! Please remember to bring in 
sunscreen for your child and sign the provided form for 
application on site. In addition, please provide at least two 
sets of weather appropriate clothing, including socks and 
shoes for your child. All items should be labeled and 
placed in your child’s cubby.  
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